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I have reviewed the study entitled “Health-related quality of life in 

patients that have undergone liver resection: a systematic review and 

meta-analysis.” and certify the statistical methods and qualities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Hiroshi Yamaguchi, MD, PhD 

 

Department of Surgical Oncology and Science 

Sapporo Medical University, Postgraduate School of Medicine 

  


